



Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter

18th July 2025

Just like that – the school year has come to an end! Wow – where does the time go? In true Wrenbury style, this final week has been full of joy, celebration, and special moments.

We kicked things off on Monday with a delicious cake sale – thank you to everyone who baked and bought! Tuesday was a real treat for our Base 1 children, who had an amazing Fun Day with a bouncy castle, games, and time with their buddies. We also celebrated our fantastic readers – those who read over 200 times enjoyed a dress-down day, and a very special Celebration Tea Party was held for those who read over 250 times. What a brilliant achievement – your love of reading will take you far!

Our Year 5 children also met their new buddies on Tuesday – it's always such a lovely moment, and they're already excited about building these new friendships.















On Wednesday, homework was proudly shared and celebrated in preparation for today's prize-giving. Then on Thursday, we had a mix of tears and smiles during our heartfelt Year 6 Leavers' Assembly. I couldn't be prouder – you've grown into such wonderful young people and achieved so much. After the tears came all the fun – the Year 6 celebration party was full of joy, water fights, laughter, bouncy castles, hot dogs and cake. What a send-off!

And now here we are – the final day, full of more smiles, celebrations and goodbyes. This year, it's not just our amazing Year 6s we're waving off. We're also saying farewell to Mrs Turner, Mrs Gallimore-Johnson and Miss Garrat, who are all off to exciting new teaching roles in September. We'll miss you so much and thank you for everything you've brought to our lovely school.

Finally, a huge thank you to all of you – our incredible school community – for your kindness, support and positivity throughout the year. Wrenbury truly is a special place, and that's all down to the people in it.

Wishing you all a joyful, restful summer with your families – and we look forward to welcoming everyone back (a little taller!) in September.





This week's awards...



We All Matter Stars:

Little Wrens:	All of our wonderful Little Wrens for being wonderful each and every day.
Base 1:	Annabella - for always being a kind friend
Base 2:	Kendall - for always being kind to her peers and helpful to her teachers.
Base 3:	Kylo – for super singing at the Y6 Leavers Service, showing a "We All Matter" attitude
Base 4:	Jack F – for being a supportive member of the Base 4 team
Base 5:	Alice Ba - for always considering how others are feeling and helping others at playtime

ACHIEVE Learning Awards:

Little Wrens:	All of the wonderful Little Wrens for a super start to you learning journey – keep shining.
Base 1:	Robert and Wizzy – for sitting well at the church
Base 2:	Cleo - for fantastic reading all year!
Base 3:	All of Base 3 for being superstar learners all year!
Base 4:	Hugo – for working hard to show his concentration in PE
Base 5:	Henry Mulhearn - for outstanding engagement with all his learning this year!

 $\underline{www.wrenburyschool.org.uk}$





Reading Awards:



Well done to Joey, Lilah, Stirling, Otto, Wilfred, Jessy, George, Eliza and Paisley for achieving their bronze badge! This week Alicja, Kayleb, Alistair, Millie, Teagan, Billy and Karl have achieved their silver badges while Joseph, Kaiden, Otis, Summer, Freya, Rory, Jack and Alby, Griff, Duru, Oliver, Bea and Teddy have achieved their gold.

Alannah achieved her silver badge this week. Gold awards were awarded to Ettie, Beth and Fin. Well done everyone!

Unfortunately, our order for the new reading badges did not arrive in time to give them out to all children today. Those children that did not receive their badges will have them posted to them at home next week.





Summer Reading Challenge



We enjoyed a wonderful assembly from Nantwich Library on Thursday; they shared information about their summer reading challenge. I know that this is something that many of you enjoy and we always enjoy celebrating your success when you return. Please do sign up and enjoy this – it is easy to do, and the children are always proud of their certificates and medals!

Dates for your Diary

3rd September – Back to school.

Year 6 swimming will start w/c 8th September - more details will follow shortly.

24th October - end of term.

TUESDAY 4th November – Back to school.

Please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and checking in on our website for news and updates.

Your Headteacher,

Mrs Charlesworth